

June 5, 2024

Dear Forest Park School Families.

We are in the home stretch now! May literally flew by and our school calendar for June is full! Thank you to all families who were able to watch our students perform at SOPAC a couple weeks ago. Mrs. Risbey is already planning for next year's winter concert.

Today is our 16th Divisional Grad Pow Wow at Maples Collegiate Field. All families are invited to attend. The following link provides information about our Pow Wow: Pow Wow Clubs at the Seven Oaks School Division's Graduation Pow Wow

We are proud to have 60 FP dancers joining in the Pow Wow amongst hundreds of 7 Oaks students!

If you have moved or are planning to move, please let your classroom teacher or Mrs. Barb know as soon as possible. Your new address will need to be updated in Parent Connect and if you live out of catchment or division a new form will need to be completed. If your child is not returning to Forest Park School next year, we also need to know that information.

Next week we welcome our new kindergartens for an open house. If you have a child born in 2019, please complete an on-line registration now so your child can be included in this event.

SAVE THE DATE!

Tuesday, June 25 is our Family Pizza Picnic and Grade 5 Farewell

More details will be coming your way soon!

A reminder that tomorrow is our last pd of the school year. There is no school. Tomorrow evening HC Avery is hosting their annual Marigold Market from 4:00-7:00. This is a student-led farmers and makers market!

Your child's last report card for the school year will be available on Parent Connect on June 27. It will also indicate their teacher for next school year, including our grade 5's moving on to HC Avery. By that time, the students remaining at FP School will already know who their teacher will be.

Enjoy the last few weeks of routine before summer break!

Sincerely,

Tanya Kohut

